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 Linda Williams COMMNT2015/1635/P 20/05/2015  15:32:12 My concern with this planning application is that Devonshire House will eventually increase pupil 

numbers as a result of increasing the size of their building. The possibility of extra pupils must be taken 

into account and refused because of the effect this will have on local traffic, the school run and other 

safety issues that plague our area. This must be a condition of any acceptance of their planning 

application.   I hope these comments will be taken into consideration when reaching a decision.
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